A regularly scheduled meeting of the Hudsonville Election Commission will be held Wednesday, July 8, 2020, at 2:00 p.m. EST, virtually.

As many of you know, the Coronavirus, also known as COVID-19, is starting to make its way into West Michigan. In light of the outbreak, for the safety and wellbeing of the public, our Commissioners, and our employees, we will continue to hold scheduled open meetings "virtually" in accordance with the Open Meetings Act, PA 267 of 1976, as amended, as well as in accordance with all applicable laws including Executive Orders from the State of Michigan. To that end, we will be holding regular meetings by allowing Commissioners and the public the opportunity to attend and participate virtually.

We will be using GoToMeeting for video/phone conferencing for upcoming Election Commission meeting in order to allow Commissioners and the public to safely participate virtually during the meeting. It can be accessed by either downloading the app — or by simply following the web link provided. Below are instructions on how to access the upcoming meeting.

Please join my meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone.

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/403567637

You can also dial in using your phone.

United States: +1 (571) 317-3112

Access Code: 403-567-637

New to GoToMeeting? Get the app now and be ready when your first meeting starts: https://global.gotomeeting.com/install/403567637

Please note that you may also provide public comments during the public comments section of the meeting. You may also provide public comments by emailing them to Diana VanSlyke at dvanslyke@hudsonville.org, prior to the meeting and they will be forwarded to the Election Commission, or by mailing them via regular U.S. Postal service to c/o Diana VanSlyke, Hudsonville City Hall, 3275 Central Blvd., Hudsonville, MI 49426., or by calling (616) 669-0200.

Persons with disabilities may attend and participate using any of the above described methods. If you require special accommodations, please email dvanslyke@hudsonville.org and we will be happy to accommodate you.

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please email dvanslyke@hudsonville.org.